
  

 

 

May 23, 2022 
 
 
 
Dear AUB Students and Professors, 
 
 
As per the directive issued by the Prime Minister, this is to announce that Wednesday, 
May 25, 2022, National Liberation Day will be observed as a holiday.  
 
No instructional activities will be held, and the Office of the Registrar will be closed.  
 
 
We wish you a restful holiday. 
 
 
Kind regards, 
 
 
Office of the Registrar 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 


